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Coding for Telehealth Encounters 

Updated 12/22/20. Information is changing rapidly. 
 

The AAD has based its coding resources and education efforts on CPT guidelines.  
Times associated with EIM levels are based on the current CPT code descriptors and guidelines. 

 

 

 
 

Telehealth visits MUST be requested by the patient and/or guardian. If requested by a dermatologist or  
non-physician clinician, the visit cannot be billed as a virtual encounter. 

 

 

 


